
 
 
 

From: Chris Portmann [mailto:cportmann@west-mark.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2016 9:06 AM 
To: Marcus, Felicia@Waterboards 
Subject: Worth the fight 

 
Agriculture is the staple of all business in the valley. Sending more water down the 
river will only insure that Agriculture stops and we run out of water on lean 
years. When that happens business will leave and jobs will be lost. There should be 
more dams build and more water held back for drought years. Everybody benefits 
when we control the water with Reservoirs.  When we send all the water down no 
body benefits at all. 

 

 
In GOD we Trust 

 
Chris Portmann 
West-Mark 
2704 Railroad Ave 
Ceres CA 95307 

 
O: 209-356-3318 
F: 209-537-1753 
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Public Comment
2016-Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED

Deadline:11/15/16 12:00 noon

 

9-20-16

Public Comment
2016-Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED

Deadline:11/15/16 12:00 noon
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